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Every year is a better year and this year we have made a breakthrough to a new level in the Lord. The ministry
trip to Australia and New Zealand was glorious as | saw the Lord moving in healing and deliverances and the
people respond to the messages in such a positive way. Messages like 'Break through the impossible with
Christ' and 'Prepare for what is revival' were particularly popular, and we had amazing results to the ‘From
bondage to freedom' messages where many people were set free as a result.
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Joy Johnson, our Ministry Partner in New Zealand, has also done a wonderful job. Uganda is training 9,000
students this year, Kenya 3,000, Rwanda 150 and the Congo 60 students. Tanzania also has 7 Bible Schools.
We also have new students in other countries and 6,000 extra students in India and Asia.
Joy has also encouraged the students in East Africa to go out and evangelise once a month throughout their
studies, and this has resulted in them bringing a lot more to Christ for them to also church and disciple. We will
also increase the evangelism days from twice a term to once a month in the other countries.

In Nigeria, we have funded £300 to start an Internet cafe that is already bringing in a profit every month. We
have sent Oladipo another £200 for a second computer to make the work there self-sufficient. Oladipo goes into
Northern Nigeria every month to share the good news with the villages. Here is his quote. "l left Lagos for the
capital of Adamawa Yola for about 22 hours on the road, before proceeding to the interior villages. The first
village was Gerien where many received Christ. There | met a man who was a strong member of a deadly sect.
After talking to him about Christ he surrendered to the Lord and said "Thank you for coming to show us the light,
now | can see clearly there's no virgin waiting for me if | kill others but Hell fire and now | have the only weapon
that can save my life, the Bible."

I have a strong intuition that time is getting very short and aim to get as many Bible Schools as well as the
remaining orphanages self-sufficient by helping them to establish small businesses. We have to work now whilst
we still can, as this opportunity may close.

We have a desperate need for more Bibles for all the new Pastors. It is impossible for us to buy between 20 and
30,000 Bibles a year, one for each student. Pastors cannot run a church without one. Please pray that the Lord
will enable this impossibility to become possible for them. A Bible costs £5 each in Pakistan and Asia, and £7
each in Africa. | am also looking for the opportunity to speak in more Churches in England. Thank you.

We had two blessed weekends at at Standlake Ranch, ‘Breaking through the impossible with Christ. If you
would like to come on one of these, please phone 01865 300099 so we can let you know when we have one. Or
email me on suzannesministries@gmail.com

Thank you so much for all you do in Prayer and other support to this Ministry to enable this exciting work.

Receiving Bibles in Pakistan
Donated by partners in Australia
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Andrea healed of foot injury Jean now has balance to walk unaided



